
     Tim Etheridge, Maintenance  
Email:  timetheridge@fbcsumrall.org 

Carla Cook, Financial Secretary 
Email:  carlacook@fbcsumrall.org 

Phone:  601.758.4738  

Marilyn Sumrall, Church Secretary 
Email:  marilynsumrall@fbcsumrall.org 

Phone:  601.549.6793                                                

     Hampton Sims 
Minister to Children 

 Email:  hamptonsims@fbcsumrall.org  
Phone:  601.320.4942  

 

Visit the official FBC Sumrall website 
at www.fbcsumrall.org to view current 

calendar events as well as sermons 
that you may have missed. 

Opportunities for Ministry 

 

Sunday   
 

Classic Service       8:30 am 
Sunday School        9:45 am 
Contemporary Service    11:00 am 
Student Worship Choir      4:00 pm 
Adult Choir Rehearsal      5:00 pm 
Evening Worship        6:00 pm 
Business Meeting       7:00 pm 
 

Wednesday 
 

Fellowship Meal        5:15 pm 
Kids@First       6:15 pm 
Student Activities       6:15 pm 
Prayer Meeting       6:30 pm 
Handbell Rehearsal       6:30 pm 

Reed McDaniel 
Minister to Students 

Email:  reedmcdaniel@fbcsumrall.org 
Phone:  601.452.0127  

Phillip Butler 
Minister of Music & Education 
Email:  phillipbutler@fbcsumrall.org 

Phone:  601.516.0699  

 

Dr. Philip Cooper 
Senior Pastor 

Email:  philipcooper@fbcsumrall.org 
Phone:  601.516.0790  

 

169 Center Ave., Sumrall, MS  39482 
Phone 601.758.4738  Fax 601.758.3762 

www.fbcsumrall.org 

RECORDS FOR SUNDAY,  

August 4, 2019 

Total in Morning Worship: NA 
Sunday School Attendance: 291 
Budget Requirements to date: 

$464,132.00 
Budget Receipts to date: 

 $454,064.11 

 Red Basket total for  August 
was $120. Thank you for  

your generosity! 

Wednesday Night Meal 
 

Adults - $6.00 
Hamburger Steak,                   

Rice/Gravy, Lima Beans, 
Bread, Dessert & Drink 

 

Kids Meal  - $3.00 
 

Hot Dogs, French Fries,  
Dessert & Drink 

August 11, 2019 

All Sunday School teachers are      
encouraged to attend Sunday School    
training at FBC Petal, August 25 @ 

3:00 pm. Our vans will leave our 
church at 2:15 pm going to FBC Petal. 

Contact Philip Butler for more       
information. 



   

 
GUESTS 

Please complete and place in the offering plate. 
 

___first visit ___visited before ___attend often 
 

___Please update my contact Information. 
 

I’M A GUEST OF __________________________ 
 

I attended the ___ Classic ___ Contemporary Service 
 

NAME___________________________________ 
 

SPOUSE’S NAME_________________________ 
 

ADDRESS_______________________________ 
 

________________________________________ 
 

CELL PHONE_____________________________ 
 

EMAIL ADDRESS:  
 

________________________________________ 
 

I am interested in the Discover First Class:.  
 

_____ Enroll Me  _____ Contact Me 
 
ARE YOU A MEMBER OF A CHURCH, IF SO, 
WHAT CHURCH? 
________________________________________ 
 

I WOULD LIKE TO BE VISITED ___ YES ___ NO 
 

PRAYER REQUESTS: 
________________________________________ 
 
________________________________________ 
  
I WOULD LIKE MORE INFORMATION ON: 
 

___ HAVING A PERSONAL RELATIONSHIP 
 WITH JESUS CHRIST 
 

____BECOMING A CHURCH MEMBER 
 

____ENROLLING IN BIBLE STUDY 
 

____MUSIC MINISTRY 
 

____ADULT MINISTRY 
 

____STUDENT MINISTRY 
 

____CHILDREN/PRESCHOOL MINISTRY 
 

www.fbcsumrall.org 
 

August 11, 2019 

 

The New Student Ministry area on the second floor of the 

Family Life Center is complete! To God be the glory! The    

renovated area includes a large group   worship room with     

seating for approximately 100 and four Sunday School         

classrooms.  
 

You are invited to tour the new Student Ministry area tonight 

following the evening worship service. We will celebrate God’s 

blessings on our entire church family. We will have a prayer of 

dedication, committing the new ministry space to the glory of 

God as well as the salvation and spiritual growth of students for     

generations to come. 
 

Please pray for our Student Ministry! Pray for Bro. Reed and 

Lynsey as they pour heart and soul into the lives of our students. 

Volunteer to serve in the Student Ministry at FBCS. Join hands 

with us now to reach the next generation for Christ. 
 

At the present time we are approximately $25,000 short of the 

needed funds to pay for the project. If we raise this amount by 

the end of August, we will not have to pull from our church’s cash  

reserves or other budgeted funds. You may give toward this need 

by indicating “building fund” on the memo line of your check or 

in the other special emphasis section of your offering envelope. 

 

 

    SERMON NOTES 
 

 

Connecting to ChristEach OtherThe World 

       TODAY’S VOLUNTEERS 
 

NURSERY WORKERS:  
 

   Classic: Belinda Herrin, Jane Simm, Brandy Boyer, Rachel Stevens 

   Contemporary:  BB -  Brittany Smith, Barron Crawford 
         Tod 1 - Alesia Lucas, Lindsey Sims 
         Tod 2 -  Justin Winburn, Hannah Broom 
 

    Evening:  Kristie Bass, Peggy Carley 
 

USHERS (Classic): Chuck Cook, Joey Newsom, Kyle Bass 
 

USHERS (Contemporary): Jason Goar, Vince McGrew 
 

PRAYER PARTNERS:  Morning -  Shirley Ward 
   Evening -   Ellen Clark 
 

CHILDREN’S CHURCH (Contemporary): Amy & Grace Hester 
 

DEACON COUNTERS:  Willie Brumfield, Steve Graham 
 

ANGEL PATROL: James Sullivan - 601.606.4509 

Upcoming Events: 
 

 The Church Council will meet on August 12 at 6:30 pm. This consists of  
all church leadership including all committee chairs. All are encouraged     
to attend. 

 Our Wednesday night student & kid schedules and meals will resume       
on August 14. 

 Students- our first FIFTH QUARTER of the year will be held August 23, 
following the football game, FLC, see you there! 

 Mark you calendar: Our annual New Member/ New Deacon Ice Cream 
Social will be August 25 following evening service. Make plans to    
attend. 

Monthly Food needs for Lamar Baptist Association:   
August - Soups of any kind. Place items in box beside church office.            

All donations help fill the pantry at LBA. 

It’s time to begin collecting items for Operation Christmas Child! Please be on 
the lookout this month & next for school supplies on sale! We are starting to 
collect these for our boxes that we will pack at church. There will be a box at 

the Welcome Center for these items! Thanks for your support! 

The Student Ministry needs volunteers to help with Wednesday night meals. If you 
would like to volunteer - see Reed! 


